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Meandering Way Name Update Notice

To Whom It May Concern:

In Fairview, the street entitled “Meandering Way” has historically had an issue regarding the
continuity of the street name due to the use of directional designations of N and/or E.

All street signs and private mailboxes on this road are properly labeled as “Meandering Way.”
These acquired directional designations are likely due to the various numerical ranges on the
street.

The Town has received many complaints from residents, due to issues with mapping services
when directional designations are utilized. Additionally, emergency services prefer not to have
directional designations, in order to achieve the fastest possible response time.

The solution the Town would like to enforce has two steps. First, the Town requests that any
entities remove any N and/or E designations associated with Meandering Way and simply
recognize the one road named “Meandering Way.” Second, the Town will work with
homeowners to update their addresses to ensure a consistent and uniform pattern.

In short, all mapping and service entities should change any “N” or “E” Meandering Way in their
systems to just “Meandering Way.”

If you have any questions or concerns please contact the Town of Fairview’s Engineering
Department. Thank you in advance for your timely cooperation.

Best regards,

James Chancellor, PE
Town Engineer



